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Comments: I have been visiting Prince WIlliam Sound and the Nellie Juan Wilderness Area for the past 30 years

on private trips and also leading Sierra Club National Outings.  Every time I visit I notice more activity and a less

wilderness experience.  Though I'd love to keep it for myself, I've seen the life changing experience visiting this

place has been for myself and many of my trip participants - so I understand the need to keep it open for visitors

seeking that wilderness experience.  This area simply cannot withstand the influx of activity that removing

wilderness protection would bring.  We would lose it forever and visitors would no longer be able to visit PWS

and see and feel a world without electronics and hoards of people.  Please preserve this area as a wilderness.


